LYLA Board Meeting

11-03-09
Londonderry Leach Library

In attendance: Chris Hastings, Sean Murphy, Kevin Derhak, Bob McGrath, Deb Lewis, Janet Hennessey, Abigail McCune, Karen Wasserman, Frances Kenison, Kim Jacobs, Jerome Mackesy, Elaine Weidner, Beth DiSessa
Bob opened the meeting at 7:03 PM:
State Took nominations for open positions.
Kevin and Bob are recognized as members because they attend the monthly meetings.

Todd had found a used container in Raymond for $1700 but  then $200 for transport on Craigs List so about the same price for a new one delivered from Connecticut.
Sportsmanager has made some adjustments and has a segment on ref scheduling.

Janet and Chris:
Looking at changing our website.

Relative info on state site but not on ours. Ours is not user friendly to update.

League Athletics has a lot of features

Key benefits: online registration component, email notifications (triggers emails), can be updated easily.

No fee for Sportsmanager since the state mandates its use.

Register through Sportmanager currently, free and mandated by the state, rosters must be on it for the state.

Chris and Janet took us through a sample of what the LYLA website could look like and its use.

Motion made by Deb to move to League Athletics, seconded by Kim.

Board Vote 12-1-0  Motion passed

Kevin:
Kevin presented Beth DiSessa with the 2009 Al Sproul award for her many years of service and work for the organization.

Kevin will send Janet sign up info to put on the website.

Winter Skills and Drills: current players- strengthen/ sharpens skills, new players- get more one-on-one help

Finance Report: Deb
Two mistakes seen 
Didn’t receive anything from the Modell’s fundraising because we didn’t get enough people to buy during the time frame.

Contacted Recycled Percussion for a possible fundraising show.

Fundraising: Kim
The Yard will have us again for the comedy show.
Meeting adjourned at 8:38 PM

Respectfully submitted by Elaine Weidner, Secretary.

